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 Golf 2010, Resounding 

Success 

Beautiful weather, good food, good 

friends and a wonderful time was had 

by all in attendance!  This was defi-

nitely the way to tee off the golf sea-

son. 

A huge round of applause for 

Vicki Garrett’s organizational 

skills in making the day such 

a success!! 

The 1st place team was Steve 

Pfendler, Larry Boggs, Dick Kagy, and 

Steve Bundy; they each won a $75 gift 

certificate from the pro shop. 

Second place team of Dick Poynter, 

Craig Janey, Tom Poynter, and Gary 

Bynum each won a $50 certificate from 

the pro shop. 

The last place team, comprised of Bill 

Ciriello, Steve Richard, Dave Pappas, 

and Glen Sallee donated their prize 

money to the Shahan/Roberts Memo-

rial. 

Dick Poynter won the Closest to the 

Pin Contest and a golf bag given by 

ABC Cutting Contractors.   

Dean Hudson and Mark Chmielewski 

tied for the Putting Contest, so they 

each received $50. 

The Grand Prize winner was Dave 

Nance; he received a natural gas grill 

from Citizens Gas. Con’t p.2, col. 1  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Mark Helm, P.I.P.E., past president 

Dan Canter, Capital Mechanical Services 

Eugene Schuler, Schuler Plumbing 

Heath McDaniel, Mowery Htg-Air/Plumb. 

Ron Stokes, Bill Stokes Plumbing 

Brian Lebo, Paul E. Smith Plumbing 

Kevin O’Kane, Diversified Sales Group 

Rick Lovegrove, Lee Supply 

Frank Bruggner, Viega 

Wed., June 16th Indiana Downs 

4200 N. Michigan Rd. 

Shelbyville, IN 46176 

4:15 registration 

4:30  Racing 101, Betting Semi-

nar 

4:55  1st race begins 

5:45 Racing 101 seminar for 

those who missed the 1st one. 

6:00 dinner 

Cost:$40 per person.  This cov-

ers food, coffee, tea, lemonade.  

Cash bar is extra. 

Party capacity:  40   

 

Please call Ann at 579-5040 or 

fax her at 577-4574, or email 

mabooth@att.net  by Friday, 

June 4th. 

 

July 22-23: Belterra, IAPHCC 

Expo 
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News of Note—Our sympathy goes out to 

the family of Wallace Channing Smith and his wife, 

Dorothy Ellen Romine Smith.  Mr. Smith died May 7, 

2010.  He served as executive director of IAPHCC for 17 

years.  Mrs. Smith died April 18, 2010; she had been the 

secretary for GIPHCC.  In lieu of flowers, memorial con-

tributions may be made to Best Friends Animal Society, 

5001 Angel Canyon Rd., Kanab, UT 84741 or to your 

local Humane Society. 

Sin of omission—Added Sales was a hole 

sponsor.  Barry Co. also entered an additional 3 players 

and Mowery had a late 2 players added to the list.  Our 

sincere apologies. PM & Associates also had a late en-

try team.  Viega was also omitted from the list of 

sponsors which appeared in the May Ventstack.  

Thank you all! 

Golf Outing, May 6th, Dye’s Walk cont. from 

p.1. 

The Gold Prize winner of an elegant micro-suede jacket 

from WTHR 13 was Tom Kientz. 

Special thanks go to Dave Nance and Frank Bruggner 

who helped put the sign together and place the signs 

and flags. 

Kevin O’Kane deserves a special round of applause for 

taking over 100 pictures of the golf outing attendees and 

all the fun.  They may be seen at the Aug. meeting. 

Thanks as well to the beverage cart drivers—Shelia of 

Speedway Gas, Sue Bard of Aflac, and Michele Black-

ledge of Builders Journal, and Ted Ashcraft and Gene 

Burt of Central Supply.   

Thanks as well to Central Supply for great snacks and 

an awesome lunch.  Another huge thanks to Plumbers 

Supply for a very nice awards reception. 

Thank you for door prizes and giveaways supplied by 

the following:  Wolverine Brass, Rheem, Mueller Indus-

tries, WTHR 13, ABC Cutting Contractors, Plumbing 

Supply, Viega, Indiana Restoration Services. 

Kudos to Indiana Restoration Services and ABC Cutting 

Contractors who spent the day working contests at their 

individual holes. 

$200 was collected for the Shahan/Roberts Memorial 

Fund.  $100 was sent to the Lance Armstrong Founda-

tion in memory of Gene Shahan, and $100 was sent to 

the Roberts Classic in memory of Bob Roberts. 

 

. 

  

Pump Installer Licensing & Continuing Education 

Law Recently Passed 

The primary objective of this legislation is to protect the 

groundwater resource.  The Indiana Department of Natural 

Resources, Division of Water, will serve as the regulatory 

body for this license.  Each licensed driller will be notified by 

the DNR regarding a public meeting, date to be determined.  

Anyone who installs a water well pump must be licensed; in 

the past this was not the case.  Many individuals were install-

ing pumps without the proper licensing.  All water well drilling 

contractors are licensed for pump installation systems.  

 There will be many opportunities to acquire the 6 hours of 

continuing education required every 2 years through the 

IGWA, in addition to various state and national organizations.    

If you have any questions, please contact the IGWA office at 

888-443-7330 or email them at ingroundwater@msn.com.    

The Indiana Ground Water Association is a non-profit organi-

zation of water well drilling and pump contractors, geologists, 

hydrologists, engineers, state and local employees and 

ground water industry suppliers and manufacturers. 

Mark your Calendars—2010 Events 

June 16—Indiana Downs 

July 22 & 23—State Expo, Belterra 

August 18, Sept. 15, Oct. 20—TBA 

Nov. 17—Vendors Expo, Wheeler Mission Coat Drive 

Dec. 15—Christmas Party, TBA 

 

July 22-23, Belterra, IAPHCC EXPO, Determined 

to Succeed 

Thurs., July 22nd 

10am-noon—meeting.  Election, FLAG, plumbing code 

1 pm—golf 

Fri., July 23rd 

9am-noon—seminar.  Kirk Alter, “Emerging from the Reces-

sion” 

Noon-4pm—Expo Showcase 

7:30 pm—10:30 pm—closing event.  President’s Party and 

Auction 

For further information go to 1aphcc.com or call Brenda Dant 

at 575-9292. 
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RSVP Fax Form for June 16th Indiana Downs 

Name__________________________________ 

Company_______________________________ 

Fax #__________________ 

_____ Yes, we are attending the Wed.,  June 16th Indiana Downs. 

   Please reserve __________ places at $40 per person. 

______ No, we are not attending. 

 

Please respond either by fax 577-4574 or phone Ann at 317-579-5040 or 

email her at mabooth@att.net no later than noon Friday, June 4th. Thank 

you.  

My updated email address is _____________________________ 



Ciriello Plumbing Co., Inc. 

P.O. Box 468 

Beech Grove, IN 46107 

License # CO 19700125 

(317) 787-5391 

 

May 11, 2010 

 

Dear Friends: 

First of all, I would like to thank Vicki Garrett and all the other volunteers for a wonderful golf outing!  

Vicki, it could not have happened without you!  I would also like to thank our sponsors.  Please support 

the people and companies that support our industry; they believe in our association and deserve your 

support. 

I hope you get the chance to make it to Indiana Downs on June 16th for some good times with good 

friends.  Now is the time to have some fun, get out there and enjoy! 

Wishing You the Best,  

Laura Ciriello-Benedict 

PHCC President 

 

You’re happiest while you’re making the greatest contribution. 

Robert F. Kennedy 


